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07 March 2014 WO140-04 

RE: Notice for the purposes of Section 76A(3) of the Waste Management Act, as amended 

Dear Mr Naughton, 

With reference to your application for a waste licence [reg. no. WO140-04, received 24/09/2009] 
the Agency would draw your attention to a change in the applicable rules. Pursuant to the 
European Union (Industrial Emissions) Regulations 201 3, Part IV o f  the Environmental 
Protection Agency Act 1992 has been amended and the Agency is now required to determine the 
application under the new Part IV. 

A valid application for a licence must now contain the information prescribed in Regulation 9 of 
the EPA (Industrial Emissions)(Licensing) Regulations, 201 3. You are requested to furnish such 
information as is necessary to comply with these requirements. 

Alternatively, if you so wish, you may withdraw your application and resubmit it as a new 
application under the new Part IV. If you opt to furnish the Agency with the required information 
rather than take the withdrawal option, you should make immediate arrangements to have the 
required documents (1 sianed oripinal and 1 COPY in hardcopv €ormat, and 2 copies of all files in 
electronic searchable PDF format on CD-ROM) submitted to the Agency without delay. Your 
response to this request should be directed to Ms Noeleen Keavey, Administration Officer, 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use, Environmental Protection Agency, PO Box 3000, 
Johnstown Castle Estate, County Wexford. In addition to the above please also provide an 
updated non-technical summary to reflect the information provided in your reply. 

It should be noted that the eight-week period within which the Agency is to decide the proposed 
determination will commence on the day on which this notice has been complied with. 



This notice is issued for thc purposes of section 76A(3) of the Waste Management Act, 1996, as 
amended. 

If you need any further assistance, or have any queries in relation to these matters, please contact 
the Environmental Licensing Programme at licensinn@eoa.ic. 

' Yours sincerely, 

d Ms Caroline Murpl 
Inspector 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


